The Water House Millfield Lane London N6 6HQ

| wish to object to this application.

The size and extent of the vast new design is totally inappropriate for this sensitive site.
The noise and environmental damage during construction will be excessive and unjustified.

The massive number of large lorry movements is totally unacceptable on this quiet country lane
used by hundreds of Heath walkers, children and pets , who will be at a significant risk , both from
the lorries and incumbent pollution.

The damage to the track , and compaction of the ground will cause lasting problems.

Alan Fox
15 Makepeace Ave N6 6EL



